
Noteworthy :  

 Working Bee #1 Thank You :  A very big thank you to Megan Gibbons and the Broda, Dillema 

(Keira), Ellemans (Hannah), Fox, Goodchild, Holmes, Leary, Robnik, St Clair and Williams families 

for their attendance yesterday.  We greatly appreciate your efforts!! 

 

 2025 Prep Enrolments :  We request that parents with children starting school in 2025 notify the 

office and submit an enrolment form as soon as possible.  This will greatly assist us with ensuring 

you receive important information relating to your child’s transition to school.  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Weekend 

12/02 13/02 14/02 15/02 16/02   

   Prep Interviews 
(No Prep Students) 

      

19/02 20/02 21/02 22/02 23/02   

  School Council 

Meeting 

Prep Interviews 

(No Prep Students) 

  Free Dress Day 

Harvest Market 

Theme 

  

26/02 27/02 28/02 29/02 01/03   

  Upper Yarra                    

Districts 

Swimming Trials             

(Selected Students) 

Prep Interviews 

(No Prep Students) 

      

04/03 05/02 05/02 05/02 05/03   

 Twilight Sports 

Picnic Tea 5:00pm 

Sports 5:30pm 

    

11/03 12/03 13/03 14/03 15/03 Saturday 16/03 

Sunday 17/03 

Labour Day Public 

Holiday 

    Working Bee #2 

9-11am 

Harvest Market 

Set Up  from 

12pm  

/ 

Harvest Market 
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 CAMPS/ SPORTS / EXCURSIONS FUNDS (CSEF)  :  Eligible families are reminded that 

applications for CSEF are now open. Please ensure you read the following information and visit the 

school office with a copy of your current card, and complete the CSEF application form which is 

available at the office.                                                                                                                               

Please return completed forms together with a copy of eligible cards by 15th February 2024.                                                                                                                             

 TheirCare  OSHC at Wandin North Primary School 

Enrol in Out of Hours School Care  – Enrolling is quick 

and easy! Simply set up your own account online via     

www.theircare.com.au    or call   1300 072 410.   

 COMPASS  -  Absence Notifications :  All student absences                 

must be explained by parents using Compass.  Parents are                

asked to please ensure that the correct time date and time 

frame is selected when sending absence notifications.                                    

Compass has two sessions :  AM (9:00am – 12:00pm) and           

PM (12:30pm – 3:30pm).  Please be careful with selecting       

the appropriate dates and times for the duration of your child’s   

absence. 

 Harvest Market :   

 Business Donation Letters  -  Stall 

coordinators seeking letters are advised to 

contact Lyn in the office by Thursday 22tnd  

February.  Please provide the correct business 

name, contact name, mailing address, phone 

number and email address.   

 Just 4 Kids  -  Donations required of footy 

records, teen magazines etc for the badge 

making. 

 Free Dress Day - Friday 23rd February  -  

Donations for Mystery Bottles Stall (filled bottles 

or suitable items to fill bottles ie lollies, toys, hair 

accessories, playing cards, craft items). 

 Silent Auction Donations  -   We are 

seeking donations for our Silent Auction. 

Homewares, sporting goods, beauty products, 

vouchers and the like would be greatly 

appreciated. 

 Stall Holders  -  Do you know someone 

wishing to have a stall at the Harvest Market?  

Please have them contact the school at 

wandin.north.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

A Community of Learners, Achieving Together 

http://www.theircare.com.au

